

Dear Brother Knights,

August was a busy month and it started off the first weekend with the Walk to End Hunger. It was another successful year and it was great to see all the Knights come out and help with this great event. The event started with other Parishes collecting food and monetary donations starting the beginning of June and ended with the Walk on August 6th. The Walk to End Hunger with 7 Parishes contributing to the wonderful cause for the food pantry at Catholic Social Services was 30,500 in food and monetary donations. Of that total Our Parish donated 2,270 lbs of food and \$595 in monetary donations. Thank you to everyone for all the help and contributions to this great cause. The next weekend we held a CUF degree at the Church where we had 5 young men into our council. We also had 2 of our 1st degree Knights become 3rd degree Knights going through this CUF degree. Then the next weekend started Friday night with the Knights hosting a night out at the Saltdogs baseball game for the Altar Servers. We had 8 Altar Servers and 5 Knights including Father Schweiger attend and had a great time. Then on Saturday night Our Council had the privilege of being able to host the Silver Rose where we held a prayer service at 5:00 and left it on display in front of the Altar for the 6:30 Vigil Mass. The prayer service had 8 people attend. On Sunday we had our Annual Awards Banquet and Installation of Officer's where we had a wonderful meal catered by Ricky's Cafe out of Hanover, KS. We had 55 people come to the Banquet, which included our State Deputy Bob Wolfe and his wife Chris, from Scottsbluff. We also handed out the Knight of the Year award to Steve Becker, Family of the Year award to Mike and Jessica Hosek, and Rookie of the Year award to Jim Hamsa. Congratulations to all our award winners. If you see them, please congratulate them, for they all deserve the awards that they got. As we look ahead to September, on the 10th, the PLES will be showing the film Fatima in the Social Hall at 7:00pm. On the 13th we will have our Council meeting, as we moved it back a week. Finally, on the 24th of September, at 5:00 pm, we will be hosting the annual Parish picnic at Mahoney Park. Start planning now to help out the first weekend in October as we will doing the tootsie roll drive at Russ's and HyVee. May God Bless you and your family.

> 1 I 1 I

Grand Knight, Patrick Dority

Calendar of Events 2023

9/10 PLES movie "Fatima", Gym, 7p
9/13 General Council meeting, 7p Social Hall
9/24 Parish picnic, Mahoney Park Shelter, 5p
9/26 Officers meeting, 7p Social Hall
10/4 General Meeting, Food fellowship 630p
10/7&8 Tootsie Roll handout at Russ's and HyVee

		,	
Nic Goettemoe	ller	9/2	Dennis Allen

Nico Tarquinio	9/4	Kevin Neujahr	9/16
Jarod Epp	9/5	Joel Uhing	9/18
Lupi Segolena	9/8	Gary Taylor	9/25
David Wilson	9/9	John Dailey	9/28

9/10

Birthdays for September

Family of the Month: Rod & Ann Middagh

Knight of the Month: Chris McGahan

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 13576 OFFICERS

GRAND KNIGHT	PATRICK DORITY	402-326-3872	bowler224@hotmail.com
CHAPLIN	REV. TROY SCHWEIGER	402-466-2752	troy.schweiger@cdolinc.net
FINANCIAL SECRETAR	JAMES BUNCH	402-681-9344	theguys.unlv@yahoo.com
DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT	ROD MIDDAGH	402-540-6855	teamiddagh@hotmail.com
CHANCELLOR	JOHN (BOB) KELTY	402-202-1601	johnkelty@gmail.com
RECORDER	DAVID MICEK	402-217-7991	dmicek@outlook.com
TREASURER	JEFF BOETTCHER	402-405-6884	jeffjboettcher@yahoo.com
ADVOCATE	MICHEAL HOSEK	402-570-9294	mikehosek72@gmail.com
WARDEN	W MARTIN WINK	402-540-5438	iamaw31@yahoo.com
INSIDE GUARD	BRADLEY FLEMMIG	402-853-1687	
OUTSIDE GUARD	TERRANCE RYAN	402-326-6871	trranch1@hotmail.com
ONE-YEAR TRUSTEE	GARY TAYLOR	402-450-8417	garychristaylor@gmail.com
TWO-YEAR TRUSTEE	STEVEN BECKER	402-429-0106	stevenpbecker@yahoo.com
THREE-YEAR TRUSTEE	DAVID WILSON	402-326-9957	dwiltrav@gmail.com
LECTURER	GERALD FRAIN	402-466-5635	msgtgf@yahoo.com

PROGRAM DIRECTORS

PROGRAM DIRECTORY	ROD MIDDAGH	402-540-6855	teamiddagh@hotmail.com
FAITH DIRECTOR	GEORGE OBEREMBT	402-464-4677	gandmober@cox.net
VOCATIONS	DAVID WILSON	402-326-9957	dwiltrav@gmail.com
COMMUNITY DIRECTOR	GERALD FRAIN	402-466-5635	msgtgf@yahoo.com
LIFE DIRECTOR	DEL RIDDDER	402-476-7381	d-ridder@outlook.com
HEALTH SERVICE	DONALD BURESH SR	402-466-9225	dburesh@unl.edu
PUBLIC RELATIONS	JOHN (BOB) KELTY	402-202-1601	johnkelty@gmail.com
FAMILY DIRECTOR	CHRIS MONTGOMERY	402-304-3674	ce.nont78hum@gmail.com
MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR	GARY TAYLOR	402-450-8417	garychristaylor@gmail.com
RECRUITMENT COMM. 1	GARY TAYLOR	402-450-8417	garychristaylor@gmail.com
RECRUITMENT COMM. 2	GERALD FRAIN	402-466-5635	msgtgf@yahoo.com
RECRUTMENT COMM. 3	PATRICK DORITY	402-326-3872	bowler224@hotmail.com



New Officers for 2023-24



Silver Rose program







Engine House Cafe 6028 Havelock Ave Lincoln, NE 68507-1158 (402) 467-2880

Please support our sponsors